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Dear 504 SBCs:

It’s so hard to believe that we have two quarters already behind us! Congrats!

This message is being sent to alert you that in the coming days/weeks, you and other colleagues will
likely be hearing from your school’s procedural support liaison (PSL) or your due process and
eligibility (DPE) specialist regarding upcoming opportunities to learn more about COVID RECOVERY
SERVICES. We have a special obligation to consider whether our students with disabilities, in some
cases, may have sustained such significant consequences from the adjustments and related loss of



educational opportunities during this pandemic that would lead to the consideration of recovery
services.

More information to come!

Sincerely,
Kathy

Kathy Murphy

Section 504 Specialist

Due Process and Eligibility

Fairfax County Public Schools
8270 Willow Oaks Corporate Drive
Fairfax, Virginia 22031
571-423-1304 (phone)

kamur, f

http://fcpsnet.fcps.edu/ssse/seps/504/ (Section 504 intranet site)




